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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is a partial response to your letter dated May 21, 1977 pursuant to the Freedam of Information Act for records concerning the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

The attached documents which were found in our file numbered 129-11, sections one through ten are being made available to you in full or in part. A copy of the schedule of documents which covers sections one through ten is also enclosed. The Freedom of Information Act exemptions which apply to the documents released in part are 5 U.S.C. 552 (b) : 

(5) | Intra-agency correspondence which reflects 
the deliberative processes of the Department; 

(6) [Documents the disclosure of which would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of the privacy of a third party]; 

(7) [Investigatory records compiled for law 
enforcement the disclosure of which would: 

(C) Constitute an unwarranted invasion of 
the privacy of a third party; ‘or, 

(D) Reveal the identity of confidential sources, 
or information furnished solely by confidential 
sources]. 

Item 79 listed in page five of the attached schedule has been 
misplaced and is presumed lost.



   We are presently reviewing another series of sections of file 
129-11. The review of these sections will be completed as soon as possible. 

Pursuant to Department regulations, you have a right to appeal the 
deletions as a partial denial of your request. This appeal must be made 
within thirty days in writing and addressed to the Associate Attorney 
General (Attention: Office of Information and Privacy Act Appeals) 
Department of Justice, Washington, D.C. 20530. The envelope and letter 
should be clearly marked, "Information Appeal". If on appeal your 
request is denied, judicial review will thereafter be available to you 

the district in which you reside or have your principal place of 
business or the district in which the records denied to you are situated 
or the District of Columbia. - 

Sincerely, 

<< Kee ueklen 
E. ROSS BUCKLEY, Chief 

Freedom of Information/Privacy At Unit 
- Criminal Division


